For Prof. Pears

April 21, 1932.

Ing. G. Canesi,
via Costigliole 1, 5, 7,
Torino 105,
Italy.

Dear Sir:

I have your kind postal card of March 30 and have also received during the last year a number of letters from both you and Prof. Peano which should have been acknowledged long ago. I hope you will both forgive me. Silence does not mean any lack of interest or diminution of the warm friendly feeling for you both. It only means that I am tempermentally a poor correspondent and that I have had nothing especially to say. There has not been any change in IALA's general policies and it has not, also, been possible for IALA to consider the various propositions which have come from you and Prof. Peano.

Thanks for calling my attention to Dr. Kozlowski's interest in the value of an international Neo-Latin. This must be very gratifying to you.

IALA's work continues steadily but its progress is slow and accompanied by many problems.

I send most cordial greetings to you and Prof. Peano. to whom I am sending a copy of this letter. I congratulate you both on the excellence of "Schola et Vita".

Sincerely yours.

Mrs. Dave H. Morris

Best regards and esteen * Professor Peano. Alin V. Ohornis